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Community Council Meeting Notes

4 November 2021

-Welcomed guests, council members, and especially new members

-Took attendance: Council members were present, and Board Member Young and Staff
member Mrs. Nancy Underwood were also in attendance

-Guest and staff comments: there were no comments from our guests

-Shared website information and dates of future meetings

-Verified contact information of council and made changes to Member Sorensen’s
phone number

-Shared Training opportunities and where to find future training available
The Council members can refer to the website for training options and call the school to
find out more if they could not find what they wanted.

-Update on the current plan, including progress on current goals
Councilmember Rowley helped present information about current goals, and the council
reviewed the beginning of year data from iReady and Acadience

-Title 1 was defined

-Another function of the council is to ensure the school prioritizes internet safety training
for all students/ and digital citizenship. Concerns and other ideas to improve what the
school is currently doing for safety and digital citizenship were encouraged.

-The council wants to have a good tutoring option for our students and discussed how
they want an update at the next meeting on the progress of our tutoring efforts.



-The school needs to update our Chromebook inventory.  Member Rowley motioned to
use the funds that have not been spent for tutoring and redirect it to purchase more
student Chromebook devices.  Member Sorensen seconded the motion, and the voting
was unanimous.

-The council viewed the current Teacher Student Success Plan and the data inside

-There were no other Council Member comments

-Motion was made and seconded to adjourn the meeting
All were in favor


